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Council File No. 08-2758 

SUBJECT: APPLICATION FOR COMMUNITY NAMING OR RENAMING: 
SHERMAN OAKS 

Dear Ms. Healey: 

This letter is to inform you that your application to name the community of Sherman Oaks was 
accepted for filing on October 8, 2008, and has been assigned the Council file number indicated 
above. Please reference this Council file number whenever requesting the status of this 
application. The status of this Council file can also be obtained by visiting 
http://cityclerk.lacity. org/lacityclerkconnect/. 

All Community Naming/Renaming applications are referred to the Education and 
Neighborhoods Committee of the City Council and a public hearing scheduled before the 
Committee in approximately six months. Copies of the filed application will be transmitted to the 
Department of Neighborhood Empowerment, Department of Transportation, City Planning 
Department, Community Redevelopment Agency, Bureau of Engineering and the City Clerk -
Records Management Division, for their review, input, and written comment. This information 
will be made available for both the affected Neighborhood Council(s) and the Education and 
Neighborhoods Committee in advance of their respective consideration of this matter. The 
Department of Neighborhood Empowerment will also facilitate outreach and communication with 
the Neighborhood Council(s) in order to assist them in holding their own public hearings and, 
subsequently, submitting their findings to the Education and Neighborhoods Committee for 
consideration. 

Should you have any questions regarding the status of your application or the Council approval 
process, please contact Shannon Hoppes of my staff at (213) 978-1073 or 
shannon.hoppes@lacity.org. 

Sincerely, 

~~ 
CLAUDIA M. DUNN 
Division Chief 

cc: Councilmember, Council District Two 
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